
RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL SPECIAL CALLED MEETING OF May 7, 2015
The meeting began at 4:04 p.m. in the school’s Media Center with the following members present (Beth Carroll, Carly Crews, Chris Corder, Sylvania Dean, and Jeremiah Gruber).  Guests:  Utona Bieber, Cindy McVicker, and Terrie Morgan . 
Agenda:  Mrs. Crews moved to approve the agenda.  Mr. Gruber seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

Minutes:  Mrs. Crews moved to approve the March 12, 2015 monthly meeting minutes.  Mr. Gruber seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  
Good News Report:  Mr. Corder shared that he had received an invite to attend Mrs. Carroll’s class and share in the enjoyment that 20 of 21 students had gotten all their C Words.  
Student Achievement:   Mr. Corder spoke that Spring MAP testing had gone really well and several students had come by to see him, and share their accomplishments with him.  KPREP will kick off the testing window by having NED here on May 8, 2015 for a program and that students were receiving t-shirts along with the Staff to wear on Monday.
Committee Reports:  PBIS report was given by Mrs. Bieber.  Mrs. Bieber passed out copies of reports and spoke briefly on the continued improvements.  Mr. Corder stated that the Bus Drivers should have training at the end of this school (2014-2015) year.
New Business:   Mrs. Crews and Mrs. Carroll have requested that the Instructional Practices Policy be looked out and may need some changes.  Their requesting this since lesson plans have improved, Teams share lessons plans having to spend less time creating plans, and now Teachers are down loading their plans to google.  Mr. Corder had contacted Lincoln Trail Elementary and asked if they would send over their Instructional policy for RES to review, and then passed out copies to the Council to review and discuss with the Instructional Committee at a later date.
Miscellaneous Business/Information:  Mr. Corder stated that enrollment was at 434 and that the District had asked all Elementary Schools to hold Open House on the same day.  RES Elementary Open House is July 30, 2015 from 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.  Certified Staff‘s Summer 2015 Professional Development is on June 9-11.  Mr. Corder stated that for the SBDM Parent Elections, two parents had accepted and would start in the morning (Friday 5/8/15) with handling the Parent election.
Adjournment:   Mrs. Crews made the motion to adjourn.  Mr. Gruber seconded, and the motion passed by consensus. 
The council meeting adjourned at 4:43 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Cynthia McVicker, Council Secretary  


